
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–0134/1dn
PJH:kjf:jf

October 1, 2002

Representative Colon:

This draft is based on 2001 Assembly Bill 163, which was drafted by Mark Kunkel for
the last legislative session.  Except for minor technical changes and updating the latest
versions of statutes that were amended in the last legislative session, this draft is
identical to 2001 Assembly Bill 163.

Peggy Hurley
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–8906
E–mail:  peggy.hurley@legis.state.wi.us


